
2008 Make-It-Naked Picnic Account
On Saturday, July 26, 2008 the annual "Make-It-Naked" Picnic was held at the Western Waukesha County Training Club in Ixonia, Wisconsin.  Sadly, with gas prices hitting an all time high our picnic numbers were greatly depleted and we came very close to cancelling the picnic.  BUT…..we were delighted to have 22 attendees and a tail count of 17 AHTS.  
I think that I can safely say that we had a “Picnic Princess” this year.  The only pup to attend was Carl and Susan Miller’s seven month old “Tiara Katrina” (a pup from WillowWind AHTS/D. Kennedy).  A petite little bundle of rollicking joy, Tiara socialized and bounced from person to person leaving them with “puppy-itis”, wet kisses and big smiles on their faces.

Something that was very apparent this year was the love and compassion that our picnic attendees have for each other and for their AHTS.   Last year Tim & Linda Moore’s AHT, “Fletcher” suddenly became blind and was diagnosed with Suddenly Acquired Retinal Degeneration Syndrome  (SARDS) (http://www.myspecialdog.com/SARDS.aspx)   It was heartwarming to see everyone go out of their way to make sure that little Fletcher was safe, well attended and entertained.
For years one of our regular attendees, Leslie has brought her deaf AHT, “Nugget” to the picnic.  Nugget had a rough start at the first couple of picnics.  Seeing so much commotion going on around him frightened and startled him.  Nugget has now become an old hand at attending the Make-It-Naked Picnics and even allows a number of us to pick him up and snuggle and love him.
For those of you not familiar with The Make-It-Naked" picnic, it is an annual gathering of some really neat folks who are actually owned by their American Hairless Terriers (a delightful hairless dog breed). Many folks attending the picnic have been deprived of the companionship of various coated pets prior to the arrival of this wonderful little hairless breed.  Each year we gather to celebrate the breed and enjoy each other’s company.  Attendees have become like “family”, greeting one another and spending the day catching up on the past year’s events and happenings.

As always each family’s AHT/AHTS wore specific colored bandanas so they could be easily identified at a glance (keeping track of numerous AHTS romping about is not an easy task).  Tucked into each doggie bag were the “AHT Road Maps” identifying  AHTS, their sex, owner, breeder and the color of bandanna they wear.  The road maps are nice “ice-breakers” for new attendees and generate much conversation regarding the breeders and parentage of each AHT.  

This year Cousin’s subs in Oconomowoc, WI provided our lunch along with dishes to pass brought by the picnic attendees.  The snacks and various goodies kept everyone “fueled” for the duration of the day.  

While this year was a small-sized picnic we all agreed that this was the first picnic at which everyone was able to visit with everyone (
To be added to the picnic e-mail list leave a message in the photo album guestbook.
MARK YOUR CALENDERS NOW FOR NEXT YEAR’S PICNIC…………….SATURDAY, JULY 25, 2009






